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DATE:    15 MAY 2024 

 

TO:     ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY 

 

SUBJECT:  IMPLEMENTATION OF REMITTANCE ADVICES FOR 

PAYMENT ALLOCATION 

 

MIBCO has identified discrepancies between payments received and the corresponding 

Returns in the Council’s bank account, hindering the correct allocation to intended funds. 

This has led to delays and complications in payment allocation.  

 

To address this issue, the Council will implement several measures, including the 

mandatory use of REMITTANCE ADVICES during the payment process. 

 

Starting from 20 May 2024, REMITTANCE ADVICES will be a compulsory inclusion in 

Forecast Statements and Debtors Statements. Upon making a payment, employers are 

required to complete the REMITTANCE ADVICE with the relevant payment details and 

return it to the Council by EMAIL to Returns@mibco.org.za to facilitate accurate allocation. 

 

REMITTANCE ADVICE Defined: 

A Remittance Advice is not only a proof of payment but also provides essential details 

regarding the payer’s intentions, crucial for the payment allocation process. 

 

For reference, an example of the new MIBCO Remittance Advice is attached. 

 

For any inquiries related to the correct payment reference, please contact the MIBCO Call 

Centre at 086 166 4226. 
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